## **FS2 & YEAR1 NEWSLETTER**

JANUARY - MARCH 2020-2021

## **Dear Parents and our Students,**

It's our pleasure to welcome you after the relaxing break. We are all geared up to have an exciting third term with lots of activities and learning. We strive to challenge each student to grow in his or her academic abilities. No school can work well for children if parents and teachers do not act in partnership on behalf of the children's best interest. Let's witness the journey of our little SCHOOL stars for the second term. We are sure you will be amazed to see the





CLICK HERE

https://drive.googl

e.com/file/d/1Utk0P

bMCK8U7wRoBEW

xnxkvdqT9z0hYd/v

iew?usp=sharing



children...

Safety starts with awareness, Awareness starts with YOU.

extraordinary talent and creativity of our

Best Regards, **MRS ULFATH ASLAM** FS2 & Year1 Supervisor